
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: A Level Easter Booster Workshops 
 
During the Easter holidays, we will be running a number of A Level exam boosters to 
supplement the revision that students will be completing at home in preparation for 
their A Level examinations that start in May. These boosters are intended to provide 
extra support to help their understanding of difficult concepts and are not intended to 
replace the revision that students will be doing at home. 
 
Please find attached a timetable of the sessions we will be running. These are open 
to all students taking the course. 
 
As the Easter sessions are taking place outside of term time, there will be no canteen 
facilities available on site. Students should therefore bring a packed lunch and drink 
with them. 
 
In addition to these Easter sessions, we have our regular programme of revision 
sessions taking place in the morning, at lunch time and after school for most subjects. 
 
In addition to these sessions the students should be spending significant amounts of 
time during the Easter holiday carrying out their revision. With the examinations 
beginning during the next half term, it is essential that the students make the necessary 
sacrifices in order to help them to secure positive outcomes in the summer. 
 
As always, many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form 


